
February 24, 2025 

Director Sharon Kershbaum 
District Department of Transportation 
Via email and the ANC Resolutions Website ‘ 

Re: ANC 6A response to FY25 Q2 Prioritization of TSI 24-00431299 

Dear Director Kershbaum: 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on February 13, 2025 our Commission voted 
5-0-0 (with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to send comments in support of DDOT’s quarterly
prioritization of TSI 24-00431299, which requests mitigation of issues related to speeding near the 1400
block of Ames Place NE. Vertical traffic calming including speed humps and raised crosswalks would be
welcome additions to the area in response to this TSI.

Previous Commission requests related to traffic calming in the adjacent 100 blocks of 14th and 15th 
Streets include requests for all-way stops at the intersections of A Street NE at both 14th Street and 15th 
Street and at 15th Street and Constitution Ave NE. We reiterate our long-standing requests for all-way 
stops at these three locations as a means to slow driver speed in the area. All-way stop signs have been 
installed at other 6A intersections that were previously denied by DDOT, including 11th and F Streets NE 
(NOI # 23-157-TESD), which share similar characteristics in terms of an imbalance in traffic volume and 
proximity to a traffic signal. 

Prior correspondence with reference to TSI numbers can be found here. 
https://anc6a.org/wp-content/uploads/ANC6A-to-DDOT-Local-Local-All-Way-Stops.pdf 
https://anc6a.org/wp-content/uploads/ANC-6A-Request-for-Prioritizing-TSIs-for-All-Way-Stop-
Requests.pdf  

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at 
6A05@anc.dc.gov, and the Transportation and Public Space Committee Chair Patrick Bloomstine can be 
contacted at 6ATPSChair@gmail.com.  

On behalf of the Commission, 

Dave Wethington 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

1ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at 
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 
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